
MY WEEK IN RAINBOW CLASS           w/c 18.03.19  

Theme: ‘Avocado Baby’ and 'Superworm' 

Next week: 'Handa's Surprise' 

          This week I have been  

 revising all tricky words and phonemes learnt so far and continuing to 

practise my blending for reading and segmenting for spelling  

 reading Avocado Baby' and writing about healthy and unhealthy food 

 sorting different foods into healthy and unhealthy groups 

 enjoying a visit by two babies and their mums and learning about how 

babies are cared for by asking good questions 

 writing messages in New Baby cards 

 thinking about our favourite mini beasts 

 investigating and learning the names of 3D/solid shapes-cube, cuboid, 

cone, sphere and cylinder and beginning to describe their properties 

(face, edge, corner) 

 going on a 3D/solid shape spotting walk 

 continuing to practice our assembly! 

In practise time I have been able to  

Role play- Our Baby Clinic 

 use fine motor skills to join teddy shapes together with split pins 

 play with and care for the dolls/babies in our role play area 

 make super mini beast junk models 

 explore 3D/solid shapes by drawing around them and adding labels 

 use lolly sticks to make shapes 

 continue to observe the changes in our carrot tops, bean plants and cress 

in the Investigation Area 

 fish for shapes in the water tray using the nets 

At home you can help me to 

 practice my reading daily and help me to recognise words that are 

repeated in the book so that I do not have to decode them every time I 

meet them 

 talk about photos of myself as a baby or my brothers and sisters when 

they were babies. Talk about what I could and could not do as a baby 

 go on a 3D/solid shape spotting walk around the house or outside 



Information:  

We are so proud of Rainbow Class for presenting a fantastic assembly today! If 

you were able to attend we hope that you enjoyed all their learning, acting and 

singing 

Request-Once again we are running low on junk materials for modelling. Any card 

tubes, small boxes and plastic trays would be welcome 

Reminder-We will be displaying all the science experiments and mini beast 

posters that were offered as home learning last week as part of Science Week 

in the hall on Friday 29th March (next Friday). Thank you to all those children 

who have already sent something in. If you haven't managed to yet, then you 

still have time! 

Thanks again for your continued support, 

Rainbow Class Team 


